
Dear Parents/Carers 

  

The National Education Union (NEU), have recently announced further planned strike 

action dates for Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 May. Currently, we do not know what 

these days will look like for children's attendance, but we will communicate further 

details as soon as we can. With that in mind, please can we ask you to review possible 

alternative childcare provisions for these dates as a precaution.  

  

We will now be moving our Wear Purple for the Month of the Military Child day 

to Monday 24th April and we will review the planned service coffee morning once more 

information is known. 

  

Kind regards, Sian Hosmer 
 


